
On 11 am Monday 11th 

November the school, ELC 

and visitors gathered 

around the garden dis-

play as a mark of respect 

and to remember soldiers 

who died. 

Calum O’Hanlon from 

Campbeltown Grammar 

played the pipes as we 

gathered and Rev Burton 

played the Last Post to 

close the 2 minute silence. 

 Thank Dementia Aware 

Mrs Sarah McFadzean 

delivered an informa-

tive afternoon for us on  

dementia and how it is 

not a disease or any-

thing to be afraid.  

Children were delighted 

when Sarah returned to 

present Dementia 

Aware badges for their 

work. 

We’ve got a busy month 

ahead!  This week we’re 

joining up with the    

Elderberries for the    

afternoon.   

We are planning a trip 

to Campbeltown in part-

nership with Gigha ELC 

where will be learning to 

use money in a real   

setting. 
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Rhunahaorine Remembers 
December Dates 

Monday 2nd December 

Advent visit Rev Burton 

and Marilyn Shedden 

Wednesday 4th December 

Parents’ Evening 4-6pm 

Friday 6th December 

Old Largie Project all day 

Monday 9th December 

Bookbug Session 1.30 

ELC and P1-3 all welcome 

Tuesday 10th December 

ELC trip to Campbeltown 

with Gigha ELC 

Wednesday 11th December 

Christmas Dinner with 

Village Lunch Club in 

school 

Campbeltown Library  

Thursday 12th December 

Gigha ELC with us 

Wed 18th  December  

Nativity 7pm Tayinloan 

Hall—all welcome 

Thursday 19th December 

School & ELC Christmas 

     November 2019 

Party—pick up from 

Tayinloan hall 3.15pm 

Friday 20th December  

11 am Christmas Service at 

A’Chleit, School, ELC & 

Glenbarr PS—all welcome 

Returning to school for 

lunch and 2.30pm close    

Monday 6th January 2020 

Return to school  

I wish you all a very   

Happy Christmas.       

Mrs Catriona Brown     

Head Teacher (Acting)

Please follow us on twitter 

@rhunahaorine 

A big thank you to eve-

ryone who joined us for 

the Bookbug (we had a 

great session with lots 

of songs, rhymes and a 

story).  The next Book-

bug is on Monday 9th 

December.  Everyone is 

welcome, hope to see you 

there. 

Our day trip to Glasgow 

was a fun packed in-

formative day.  We were 

treated as V.I.P.s at Pol-

lok House because of our 

local connection with 

Mrs Rebecca Maxwell-

MacDonald.  All the 

children were dressed up 

and met members of the 

household as we were 

guided round.                  

Meeting the Gamekeeper 

in the Gunroom. 

  



13th November 2019 

School outing to 

Glasgow 
 Pollok House 

 Battlefield Primary 

 Gravity 


